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NCGC November 

General Meeting 

November 6, 2014 
 

President Alice Brown called the meeting to order, welcomed members. Then the 

meeting was turned over to Pat Chislett.  Pat introduced the speaker, Margaret 

Sinclair, who gave a presentation on Perennials. 

 

Programs: Gayle Spence and Pat Chislett; sign-up for Christmas lunch being held at 

Falcon Point, if a guest comes the price is $35.  Sign-up for field trip on Nov. 12.  We 

will meet at MUD parking lot and leave at 9:00. 
 

Alice thanked the Hospitality group and persons who brought food. A sign-up sheet 

was passed around for food for up-coming meetings. 
 

Federation-Donna Luther gave a report about the Christmas lunch at Federation, 

sign-up sheet. It was mentioned that a flower show follows the program at 1:00.  

Groups will be taken around and explained how they are judged; it will be held at 

White Oak Conference Center, Friday, Nov. 14. The following will be in the flower 

show contest: Gayle Spence, Lori Fay, Jewel Munoz and Kathy Burleson.     
 

Secretary-Alice gave a report that the minutes from the October general meeting 

were approved by board, will be available on web. 

 

Alice gave the Treasurer's report: 

 balance               $5,448.32 

 income                   1,158.00 

 expenses                   777.03 

 current balance  $5,829.29 

 

Nominating committee-Need people to fill positions, will be elected in Jan 2015; 

Frankie Green leads committee with Maddie Gardner & Kim Patrick. 

 

Membership-75 members; the guests were acknowledged.  Janet Blowers handed 

out the new directories. 

 

Fundraising-Kathy Burleson and Lori Fay talked about the Plant Shoppe; it will start 

again in Jan 2015.  The raffle prizes and door prize were presented.  Alice thanked 

people who purchased raffle tickets as it helps pay for the projector. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:45am. 


